
The Board of Supervisors is accepting sealed bids on county 
furniture and items that are no longer used by the County. 
Items range from desks, chairs, filing cabinets, other types 
of storage & tables. Items are available for viewing at our 
Secondary Roads Department beginning July 29 at 8 a.m. 
and ending at 4:30 p.m. on July 31. Interested parties will 
need to call or stop into the Engineer’s Office to schedule 
a viewing time. Engineers’ office is located at 1703 W. 6th 
St., Ida Grove. Bids should be submitted to the Auditor’s 
Office, 401 Moorehead St., Ida Grove, and should be 
submitted to the Auditor by 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, Aug. 1. 
The winning bidders will be notified on Friday, Aug. 2 and 
will need to pick up items at Secondary Roads between 
Monday, Aug. 5 to Wednesday, Aug. 7, with payment due 
to the Auditor’s Office before picking up the items.

------- NOTICE -------


